
To  Whom It  May Concern. 

 

 

LINLITHGOW, HILL – 12 PRESTON FARM FIELD. 

 

 

I am making this submission as individuals representing our own views. 

 

Firstly I would like to point out that access to the site would be by the already busy Preston Road, 
which has busy schools, and will spill out onto the ridiculously busy high street which would be made 
worse if this application is given the go ahead together with the other site at the Edinburgh Road 
end. 

 

Secondly, this is one of the best quality fields in the Linlithow area (as in years to come we might not 
be able to rely on food from other countries) and is in fact the only bit of green belt I can see from 
my house. 

 

Thirdly wild life. It has been mentioned that badgers and bats are on the site which can I point out 
are protected species. Also on my walks passed here I have witnessed a family of Sparrow 
Hawks,Buzzards, Tawny Owls, Barn Owls, Roe Deer  and many more all at this site and these species 
cannot complain when they are to lose their homes for ever and ever. 

 

Fourthly, let us all hope and pray that if this does get the go ahead ( God forbid) that it is old couples 
who purchase houses as there cannot possibly be any spaces in our already busy schools for more 
children. 

 

Building here would be a travesty for each and every point above and once it is gone it is gone 
forever. Please, please think more than twice. 

Yours hopefully 

James and Jacqui Stupart. 

 

 




